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Purpose of the Report 
 
To provide the Committee with the opportunity to consider Cabinet’s response to issues raised at 
the Committee’s meeting on 18th June 2020 regarding Police Presence in the Town, cleaning car 
park pay and display machines, footfall in the town centres and new recycling service leaflets.     

 

Recommendation 
 
That the Committee notes the responses and considers whether it wishes to raise any 
further queries or issues with Cabinet.  

Reasons 
 
To enable the Committee to undertake its remit of scrutinising economic development and 
recycling and waste management.   

 

 
1. Report 

 
1.1 At the last meeting of the Committee on 18th June 2020, the Committee considered 

a detailed report on the Council’s response to the Coronavirus pandemic.  In 
considering the report the Committee had a number of queries and requested that a 
response be circulated prior to this meeting.   
 

1.2 As requested, the Cabinet provided a response in a report circulated to all Members 
of the Committee on 13th July 2020. The response was also attached to the 
Committee agenda pack as an addendum; see link below: 

 
https://moderngov.newcastle-
staffs.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=437&MId=3489 

 
1.3 The Committee is asked to formally note the response of Cabinet and consider 

whether it wishes to raise any further queries.  
  

 

https://moderngov.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=437&MId=3489
https://moderngov.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=437&MId=3489


  
 

  

  
  

 
  
  
  

 
 

  
  

 
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

 
  

 
  
  
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 


